PUBLIC NOTICE

Through this Public Notice, general public is hereby informed
that due to pandemic Covid-19, the hearing of the cases listed before
institution of Lokayukta, Haryana till 31.8.2020 to 17.9.2020 have been
adjourned. The next dates of hearing will be intimated through a separate
notice to all the concerned or the litigants may :enﬁuiry about the next date
on Telephone No. 0172-2704369 or on the website of Lokayukta Institution

i.e. www.hrlokayukta.gov.in Further, the litigants/departments required to
submit Enquiry Report, action taken report, , objections /written
submissions etc., shall send their communication thmﬁgh email or through
registered post, well inadvance, at least one week before the actual date of
hearing. Parties are further requested, not to come personally for the

purpose of hearing.
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